
 
 
Thank you, Chairman Carpenter, and committee for hearing testimony on HB2326.  
 
What this bill simply does is clean up and provide clarification for all precinct committee 
persons to submit their phone number and email address with their already required 
physical address. 
 
I would request with the permission of the committee that I may present a friendly 
amendment that will bring a few word changes to include appointees having the 
information available to district committee leadership as well.  
 
Thank you Mr. Chair and committee I will stand for questions at the appropriate time.  
 

 

Respectfully,  

Representative Tatum Lee-Hahn  

 

 

 


